
We have current gun laws, we currently require background checks by law. 
This not only appears to be another attempt to infringe upon the second amendment, but it is a redundancy. 
Criminals break laws, this is not going to stop anything that wouldn’t already be halted by our current process. It’s simply going to 
add another charge when someone who is already out to commit crime chooses to break another law. 
Why is it that we as a state ignore the remainder of the state and only acknowledge a few counties politically?
As someone who supports Oregon’s current gun laws, this is one piece of legislation that simply feels like a planned attack on the 
second amendment. We have many examples of states with incredibly tough gun laws, and it didn’t stop gun crime - it created 
victims who get needlessly attacked and murdered in their homes by people who feloniously acquired their guns through illegal 
means.


